Sparks, Helg&I

S =S ==—— s
From: MLS <martinsavage@marshlea.org.uk>
Sent: 18 January 2020 17:25
To: Sparks, Helen
Cc: Alldigital Marketing; grahampfinch@hotmail.co.uk
Subject: ROW/3209564 Objection to Interim Decision for Footpath 44 Wanborough
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Madam,
Would you be so kind as to note my objection to the proposal to close the section of the footpath that goes via
Suter’s Lane, Wanborough.

| would re-confirm the evidence | provided at the Inquiry that my family and | have used the route through the land
then forming part of ‘Ducksbridge’ on a frequent and regular basis, since moving to this village in 1988. This route is
of vital importance providing as it does, a safe alternative to the road, when walking along The Marsh and

Burycroft. Given the substantially increased amount of motor vehicle traffic that now uses these narrow lanes, its
need is of ever-increasing importance as it enables one to avoid a ‘blind’ corner, where there is no other alternative
than to walk on the road.

Yours truly,

Martin Savage
Marsh Lea
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Lower Wanborough
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